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From: DeEtte Miller
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: HB 4109 Support
Date: Monday, February 10, 2020 10:54:36 PM


Dear Chair Salinas and members of the Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and
ask that you vote HB 4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ brains. Chlorpyrifos
is linked to infertility, cancer, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders and more. 


Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and environmental health from this unsafe and
unnecessary pesticide. HB 4109 will end aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon, protect
children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and add stronger
protections for farmworkers. 


HB 4109 includes a phase-out period of more than a year to give farmers time to adjust to the
many alternative options, just like farmers in Hawaii and California.  These are reasonable
steps for Oregon to ensure response to the long-standing warnings that there are no safe levels
of exposure to this extremely neurotoxic chemical.


A phase-out will not only protect children and farmworkers; it will benefit pollinators and
other wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that
promote healthy soils.


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you for considering my
testimony in strong support of the measure.


Respectfully,
DeEtte David-Miller



mailto:deettemiller@gmail.com

mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov






From: queenkent@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Aleasha Winebarger
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Protect our children and pollinators by supporting HB 3058 and SB 853!
Date: Thursday, February 13, 2020 4:18:36 PM


Dear Oregon Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and ask that you vote HB
4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ brains. Chlorpyrifos is linked to
infertility, diabetes, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders, and more. Created as a chemical weapon in
WWII, this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous, as recognized by EPA in 2015-2016, Hawaii, California, New
York, and the European Union.


In the face of federal inaction, Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and environmental health from this
unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB4109 will immediately end the aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon,
protecting children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and adding stronger protections for
farmworkers. HB4109 includes a phase out period to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative options, just
like farmers in Hawaii and California. A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit
pollinators and other wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote
healthy soils. 


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you kindly for considering my testimony in
strong support of the measure.


Sincerely,
Aleasha Winebarger
6285 Caldwell Rd  Gladstone, OR 97027-1570



mailto:queenkent@everyactioncustom.com

mailto:queenkent@gmail.com

mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov






From: jbradvica@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of j bradvica
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Protect our children and pollinators by supporting HB 3058 and SB 853!
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 2:57:17 PM


Dear Oregon Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and ask that you vote HB
4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ brains. Chlorpyrifos is linked to
infertility, diabetes, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders, and more. Created as a chemical weapon in
WWII, this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous, as recognized by EPA in 2015-2016, Hawaii, California, New
York, and the European Union.


In the face of federal inaction, Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and environmental health from this
unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB4109 will immediately end the aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon,
protecting children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and adding stronger protections for
farmworkers. HB4109 includes a phase out period to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative options, just
like farmers in Hawaii and California. A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit
pollinators and other wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote
healthy soils. 


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you kindly for considering my testimony in
strong support of the measure.


Sincerely,
j bradvica
46811 NW Chrysler Dr  Banks, OR 97106-7612



mailto:jbradvica@everyactioncustom.com

mailto:jbradvica@yahoo.com

mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov






From: Denise@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Denise Steele
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Protect our children and pollinators by supporting HB 3058 and SB 853!
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 2:25:03 PM


Dear Oregon Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and ask that you vote HB
4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ brains. Chlorpyrifos is linked to
infertility, diabetes, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders, and more. Created as a chemical weapon in
WWII, this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous, as recognized by EPA in 2015-2016, Hawaii, California, New
York, and the European Union.


In the face of federal inaction, Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and environmental health from this
unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB4109 will immediately end the aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon,
protecting children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and adding stronger protections for
farmworkers. HB4109 includes a phase out period to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative options, just
like farmers in Hawaii and California. A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit
pollinators and other wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote
healthy soils. 


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you kindly for considering my testimony in
strong support of the measure.


Sincerely,
Denise Steele
412 Mill St SE # 2212 Salem, OR 97301-3601



mailto:Denise@everyactioncustom.com

mailto:Denise@DeniseSTeele.com

mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov






From: atiahazhar@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Atiah Azhar
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Protect our children and pollinators by supporting HB 3058 and SB 853!
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 2:15:12 PM


Dear Oregon Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and ask that you vote HB
4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ brains. Chlorpyrifos is linked to
infertility, diabetes, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders, and more. Created as a chemical weapon in
WWII, this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous, as recognized by EPA in 2015-2016, Hawaii, California, New
York, and the European Union.


In the face of federal inaction, Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and environmental health from this
unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB4109 will immediately end the aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon,
protecting children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and adding stronger protections for
farmworkers. HB4109 includes a phase out period to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative options, just
like farmers in Hawaii and California. A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit
pollinators and other wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote
healthy soils. 


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you kindly for considering my testimony in
strong support of the measure.


Sincerely,
Atiah Azhar
C-5-1 BAYU TASIK 2 5  56000



mailto:atiahazhar@everyactioncustom.com

mailto:atiahazhar@gmail.com

mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov






From: rowtoo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gret Rowe
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Protect our children and pollinators by supporting HB 3058 and SB 853!
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 2:14:59 PM


Dear Oregon Committee on Health Care,


I am personally writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and ask that
you vote HB 4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ brains. Chlorpyrifos is linked to
infertility, diabetes, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders, and more. Created as a chemical weapon in
WWII, this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous, as recognized by EPA in 2015-2016, Hawaii, California, New
York, and the European Union.


In the face of federal inaction, Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and environmental health from this
unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB4109 will immediately end the aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon,
protecting children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and adding stronger protections for
farmworkers. HB4109 includes a phase out period to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative options, just
like farmers in Hawaii and California. A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit
pollinators and other wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote
healthy soils. 


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you kindly for considering my testimony in
strong support of the measure.


Sincerely,
Gret Rowe
63075 Casey Pl  Bend, OR 97703-9008



mailto:rowtoo@everyactioncustom.com

mailto:rowtoo@comcast.net

mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov






From: donbain@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Don Bain
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Protect our children and pollinators by supporting HB 3058 and SB 853!
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 2:13:52 PM


Dear Oregon Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and ask that you vote HB
4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ brains. Chlorpyrifos is linked to
infertility, diabetes, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders, and more. Created as a chemical weapon in
WWII, this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous, as recognized by EPA in 2015-2016, Hawaii, California, New
York, and the European Union.


In the face of federal inaction, Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and environmental health from this
unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB4109 will immediately end the aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon,
protecting children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and adding stronger protections for
farmworkers. HB4109 includes a phase out period to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative options, just
like farmers in Hawaii and California. A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit
pollinators and other wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote
healthy soils. 


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you kindly for considering my testimony in
strong support of the measure.


Sincerely,
Don Bain
6245 SW 39th Ave  Portland, OR 97221-3316



mailto:donbain@everyactioncustom.com

mailto:donbain@teleport.com

mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov






From: dsjaffee@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Daniel Jaffee
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Protect our children and pollinators by supporting HB 3058 and SB 853!
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 2:13:02 PM


Dear Oregon Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge you to support HB 4109, which would phase out the highly toxic pesticide chlorpyrifos in
Oregon, and ask that you vote HB 4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ brains. Chlorpyrifos is linked to
infertility, diabetes, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders, and more. Created as a chemical weapon in
WWII, this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous, as recognized by EPA in 2015-2016, Hawaii, California, New
York, and the European Union.


In the face of federal inaction, Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and environmental health from this
unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB4109 will immediately end the aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon,
protecting children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and adding stronger protections for
farmworkers. HB4109 includes a phase out period to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative options, just
like farmers in Hawaii and California. A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit
pollinators and other wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote
healthy soils. 


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you kindly for considering my testimony in
strong support of the measure.


Thank you for your attention.


Sincerely,
Daniel Jaffee
4723 NE 14th Ave  Portland, OR 97211-5011



mailto:dsjaffee@everyactioncustom.com

mailto:dsjaffee@gmail.com

mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov






From: necko1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Christine Meyers
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Protect our children and pollinators by supporting HB 3058 and SB 853!
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 2:03:51 PM


Dear Oregon Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and ask that you vote HB
4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ brains. Chlorpyrifos is linked to
infertility, diabetes, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders, and more. Created as a chemical weapon in
WWII, this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous, as recognized by EPA in 2015-2016, Hawaii, California, New
York, and the European Union.


In the face of federal inaction, Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and environmental health from this
unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB4109 will immediately end the aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon,
protecting children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and adding stronger protections for
farmworkers. HB4109 includes a phase out period to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative options, just
like farmers in Hawaii and California. A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit
pollinators and other wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote
healthy soils. 


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you kindly for considering my testimony in
strong support of the measure.


Sincerely,
Christine Meyers
4634 NE 31st Ave  Portland, OR 97211-7010



mailto:necko1@everyactioncustom.com

mailto:necko1@q.com

mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov






From: djripke1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Donna Sharp
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Protect our children and pollinators by supporting HB 3058 and SB 853!
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 1:21:13 PM


Dear Oregon Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and ask that you vote HB
4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ brains. Chlorpyrifos is linked to
infertility, diabetes, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders, and more. Created as a chemical weapon in
WWII, this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous, as recognized by EPA in 2015-2016, Hawaii, California, New
York, and the European Union.


In the face of federal inaction, Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and environmental health from this
unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB4109 will immediately end the aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon,
protecting children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and adding stronger protections for
farmworkers. HB4109 includes a phase out period to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative options, just
like farmers in Hawaii and California. A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit
pollinators and other wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote
healthy soils. 


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you kindly for considering my testimony in
strong support of the measure.


Sincerely,
Donna Sharp
26110 Bud Ln  Veneta, OR 97487-9688



mailto:djripke1@everyactioncustom.com

mailto:djripke1@aol.com

mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov






From: michael.mcgehee26@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael McGehee
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Protect our children and pollinators by supporting HB 3058 and SB 853!
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 6:23:23 AM


Dear Oregon Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and ask that you vote HB
4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ brains. Chlorpyrifos is linked to
infertility, diabetes, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders, and more. Created as a chemical weapon in
WWII, this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous, as recognized by EPA in 2015-2016, Hawaii, California, New
York, and the European Union.


In the face of federal inaction, Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and environmental health from this
unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB4109 will immediately end the aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon,
protecting children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and adding stronger protections for
farmworkers. HB4109 includes a phase out period to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative options, just
like farmers in Hawaii and California. A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit
pollinators and other wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote
healthy soils. 


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you kindly for considering my testimony in
strong support of the measure.


Sincerely,
Michael McGehee
5834 SE 65th Ave  Portland, OR 97206-5910



mailto:michael.mcgehee26@everyactioncustom.com

mailto:michael.mcgehee26@gmail.com

mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov






From: jen@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jennifer Weaver-Neist
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Protect our children and pollinators by supporting HB 3058 and SB 853!
Date: Thursday, February 13, 2020 2:47:25 PM


Dear Oregon Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and ask that you vote HB
4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ brains. Chlorpyrifos is linked to
infertility, diabetes, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders, and more. Created as a chemical weapon in
WWII, this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous, as recognized by EPA in 2015-2016, Hawaii, California, New
York, and the European Union.


In the face of federal inaction, Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and environmental health from this
unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB4109 will immediately end the aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon,
protecting children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and adding stronger protections for
farmworkers. HB4109 includes a phase out period to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative options, just
like farmers in Hawaii and California. A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit
pollinators and other wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote
healthy soils. 


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you kindly for considering my testimony in
strong support of the measure.


Sincerely,
Jennifer Weaver-Neist
6858 SE Langwood St  Hillsboro, OR 97123-6021



mailto:jen@everyactioncustom.com

mailto:jen@damerocketpress.com

mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov






From: Kristinalefev@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kristina Lefever
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Protect our children and pollinators by supporting HB 3058 and SB 853!
Date: Thursday, February 13, 2020 2:08:42 PM


Dear Oregon Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and ask that you vote HB
4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ brains. Chlorpyrifos is linked to
infertility, diabetes, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders, and more. Created as a chemical weapon in
WWII, this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous, as recognized by EPA in 2015-2016, Hawaii, California, New
York, and the European Union.


In the face of federal inaction, Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and environmental health from this
unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB4109 will immediately end the aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon,
protecting children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and adding stronger protections for
farmworkers. HB4109 includes a phase out period to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative options, just
like farmers in Hawaii and California. A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit
pollinators and other wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote
healthy soils. 


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you kindly for considering my testimony in
strong support of the measure.


Sincerely,
Kristina Lefever
PO Box 789  Ashland, OR 97520-0027



mailto:Kristinalefev@everyactioncustom.com

mailto:Kristinalefev@gmail.com

mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov






From: Kristinalefev@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kristina Lefever
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Protect our children and pollinators by supporting HB 3058 and SB 853!
Date: Thursday, February 13, 2020 2:07:43 PM


Dear Oregon Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and ask that you vote HB
4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ brains. Chlorpyrifos is linked to
infertility, diabetes, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders, and more. Created as a chemical weapon in
WWII, this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous, as recognized by EPA in 2015-2016, Hawaii, California, New
York, and the European Union.


In the face of federal inaction, Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and environmental health from this
unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB4109 will immediately end the aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon,
protecting children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and adding stronger protections for
farmworkers. HB4109 includes a phase out period to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative options, just
like farmers in Hawaii and California. A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit
pollinators and other wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote
healthy soils. 


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you kindly for considering my testimony in
strong support of the measure.


Sincerely,
Kristina Lefever
PO Box 789  Ashland, OR 97520-0027



mailto:Kristinalefev@everyactioncustom.com

mailto:Kristinalefev@gmail.com

mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov






From: jdcook@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeannine Cook
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Protect our children and pollinators by supporting HB 3058 and SB 853!
Date: Wednesday, February 12, 2020 3:52:09 PM


Dear Oregon Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and ask that you vote HB
4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ brains. Chlorpyrifos is linked to
infertility, diabetes, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders, and more. Created as a chemical weapon in
WWII, this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous, as recognized by EPA in 2015-2016, Hawaii, California, New
York, and the European Union.


In the face of federal inaction, Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and environmental health from this
unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB4109 will immediately end the aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon,
protecting children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and adding stronger protections for
farmworkers. HB4109 includes a phase out period to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative options, just
like farmers in Hawaii and California. A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit
pollinators and other wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote
healthy soils. 


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you kindly for considering my testimony in
strong support of the measure.


Sincerely,
Jeannine Cook
2521 Orchard Ln  Roseburg, OR 97471-9748



mailto:jdcook@everyactioncustom.com

mailto:jdcook@douglasfast.net

mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov






From: dolcezza077@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of D Stirpe
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Protect our children and pollinators by supporting HB 3058 and SB 853!
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 10:31:00 PM


Dear Oregon Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and ask that you vote HB
4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ brains. Chlorpyrifos is linked to
infertility, diabetes, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders, and more. Created as a chemical weapon in
WWII, this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous, as recognized by EPA in 2015-2016, Hawaii, California, New
York, and the European Union.


In the face of federal inaction, Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and environmental health from this
unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB4109 will immediately end the aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon,
protecting children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and adding stronger protections for
farmworkers. HB4109 includes a phase out period to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative options, just
like farmers in Hawaii and California. A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit
pollinators and other wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote
healthy soils. 


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you kindly for considering my testimony in
strong support of the measure.


Sincerely,
D Stirpe
2311 SE Ash St  Portland, OR 97214-1633



mailto:dolcezza077@everyactioncustom.com

mailto:dolcezza077@yahoo.com

mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov






From: badalktc@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kathleen Badalian
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Protect our children and pollinators by supporting HB 3058 and SB 853!
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 4:40:36 PM


Dear Oregon Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and ask that you vote HB
4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ brains. Chlorpyrifos is linked to
infertility, diabetes, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders, and more. Created as a chemical weapon in
WWII, this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous, as recognized by EPA in 2015-2016, Hawaii, California, New
York, and the European Union.


In the face of federal inaction, Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and environmental health from this
unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB4109 will immediately end the aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon,
protecting children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and adding stronger protections for
farmworkers. HB4109 includes a phase out period to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative options, just
like farmers in Hawaii and California. A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit
pollinators and other wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote
healthy soils. 


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you kindly for considering my testimony in
strong support of the measure.


Sincerely,
Kathleen Badalian
15075 SW Kingbird Dr  Beaverton, OR 97007-8166



mailto:badalktc@everyactioncustom.com

mailto:badalktc@yahoo.com

mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov






From: gailbee@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gail Battaglia
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Protect our children and pollinators by supporting HB 3058 and SB 853!
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 3:49:14 PM


Dear Oregon Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and ask that you vote HB
4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ brains. Chlorpyrifos is linked to
infertility, diabetes, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders, and more. Created as a chemical weapon in
WWII, this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous, as recognized by EPA in 2015-2016, Hawaii, California, New
York, and the European Union.


In the face of federal inaction, Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and environmental health from this
unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB4109 will immediately end the aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon,
protecting children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and adding stronger protections for
farmworkers. HB4109 includes a phase out period to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative options, just
like farmers in Hawaii and California. A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit
pollinators and other wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote
healthy soils. 


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you kindly for considering my testimony in
strong support of the measure.


Sincerely,
Gail Battaglia
1999 Little Applegate Rd  Jacksonville, OR 97530-9185
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From: amyvansaun@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Amy van Saun
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Protect our children and pollinators by supporting HB 3058 and SB 853!
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 3:10:20 PM


Dear Oregon Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and ask that you vote HB
4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ brains. Chlorpyrifos is linked to
infertility, diabetes, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders, and more. Created as a chemical weapon in
WWII, this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous, as recognized by EPA in 2015-2016, Hawaii, California, New
York, and the European Union.


In the face of federal inaction, Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and environmental health from this
unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB4109 will immediately end the aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon,
protecting children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and adding stronger protections for
farmworkers. HB4109 includes a phase out period to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative options, just
like farmers in Hawaii and California. A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit
pollinators and other wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote
healthy soils. 


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you kindly for considering my testimony in
strong support of the measure.


Sincerely,
Amy van Saun
2655 SE 50th Ave Apt 116 Portland, OR 97206-1577
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From: loriannburd@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lori Ann Burd
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Protect our children and pollinators by supporting HB 3058 and SB 853!
Date: Thursday, February 13, 2020 5:08:17 PM


Dear Oregon Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and ask that you vote HB
4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ brains. Chlorpyrifos is linked to
infertility, diabetes, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders, and more. Created as a chemical weapon in
WWII, this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous, as recognized by EPA in 2015-2016, Hawaii, California, New
York, and the European Union.


In the face of federal inaction, Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and environmental health from this
unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB4109 will immediately end the aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon,
protecting children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and adding stronger protections for
farmworkers. HB4109 includes a phase out period to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative options, just
like farmers in Hawaii and California. A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit
pollinators and other wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote
healthy soils. 


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you kindly for considering my testimony in
strong support of the measure.


Sincerely,
Lori Ann Burd
6833 NE Claremont Ave  Portland, OR 97211-4041
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From: rosemary
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Subject: Support for H.B. 4109 The Healthy Kids and Farmworkers Act
Date: Monday, February 10, 2020 7:39:05 PM


Dear Chair Salinas and members of the Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in
Oregon, and ask that you vote HB 4109 out of your committee with a “do pass”
recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ
brains. Chlorpyrifos is linked to infertility, cancer, respiratory diseases,
developmental disorders and more. Created as a chemical weapon in WWII,
this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous, as recognized by EPA in 2015-
2016, Hawaii, California, New York, and the European Union. The US EPA
banned the use of chlorpyrifos in homes twenty years ago! Unfortunately, the
EPA’s plan to end the use of chlorpyrifos on food crops was halted by former
EPA Administrator Scott Pruitt in 2016.


In the face of federal inaction for nearly 20 years, Oregon needs to act urgently
to protect human and environmental health from this unsafe and unnecessary
pesticide. HB 4109 will phase out the aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon,
protect children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and
add stronger protections for farmworkers. HB 4109 includes a phase-out period
of more than a year to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative
options, just like farmers in Hawaii and California. These are reasonable steps
for Oregon to take in response to the long-standing warnings that there are no
safe levels of exposure to this extremely neurotoxic chemical.


A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit pollinators
and other wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer
alternatives that promote healthy soils.


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you for
considering my testimony in strong support of the measure.


Signed,


Rosemary Rifino 


Eugene OR 97405
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From: Joseph Palazzo
To: HHC Exhibits; Rep Nosse; Rep Salinas
Subject: Support for H.B. 4109 The Healthy Kids and Farmworkers Act
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 1:06:00 PM


Dear Chair Salinas and members of the Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and ask that you
vote HB 4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ brains. Chlorpyrifos is
linked to infertility, cancer, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders and more. Created as a chemical
weapon in WWII, this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous, as recognized by EPA in 2015-2016,
Hawaii, California, New York, and the European Union. The US EPA banned the use of chlorpyrifos in
homes twenty years ago! Unfortunately, the EPA’s plan to end the use of chlorpyrifos on food crops was
halted by former EPA Administrator Scott Pruitt in 2016.


In the face of federal inaction for nearly 20 years, Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and
environmental health from this unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB 4109 will phase out the aerial
spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon, protect children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of
schools, and add stronger protections for farmworkers. HB 4109 includes a phase-out period of more than
a year to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative options, just like farmers in Hawaii and
California. These are reasonable steps for Oregon to take in response to the long-standing warnings that
there are no safe levels of exposure to this extremely neurotoxic chemical.


A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit pollinators and other wildlife also
exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote healthy soils.


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you for considering my testimony in
strong support of the measure.


Signed,
Joseph M Palazzo
palazzo.joseph@gmail.com
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From: Cayetana Tabullo
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Support for H.B. 4109 The Healthy Kids and Farmworkers Act
Date: Monday, February 10, 2020 9:14:00 PM


Dear Chair Salinas and members of the Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and
ask that you vote HB 4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kids' brains.
Chlorpyrifos is linked to infertility, cancer, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders and
more. Created as a chemical weapon in WWII, this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous,
as recognized by EPA in 2015-2016, Hawaii, California, New York, and the European Union.
The US EPA banned the use of chlorpyrifos in homes twenty years ago! Unfortunately, the
EPA’s plan to end the use of chlorpyrifos on food crops was halted by former EPA
Administrator Scott Pruitt in 2016.


In the face of federal inaction for nearly 20 years, Oregon needs to act urgently to protect
human and environmental health from this unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB 4109 will
phase out the aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon, protect children by prohibiting
chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and add stronger protections for farmworkers. HB
4109 includes a phase-out period of more than a year to give farmers time to adjust to the
many alternative options, just like farmers in Hawaii and California. These are reasonable
steps for Oregon to take in response to the long-standing warnings that there are no safe levels
of exposure to this extremely neurotoxic chemical.


A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit pollinators and other
wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote
healthy soils.


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you for considering my
testimony in strong support of the measure.


Signed,


Pamela S. Vasquez


Salem, Oregon
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From: Hilary McDonald
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Support for H.B. 4109 The Healthy Kids and Farmworkers Act
Date: Monday, February 10, 2020 9:13:41 PM


Dear Chair Salinas and members of the Committee on Health Care,


I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109 (phasing out
chlorpyrifos in Oregon), and ask that you vote HB 4109 out of your
committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm
kidsʻ brains. 


It is sprayed on Christmas trees, fruit (via orchards) and berries
which our kids easily and often come in contact with. It is also
important to protect Oregon's wildlife and environment from this
dangerous pesticide.


Chlorpyrifos is linked to infertility, cancer, respiratory diseases,
developmental disorders and more - and it is unacceptable to know
this and continue to allow this pesticide to be used. 


Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and environmental
health from this unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB 4109 will end
aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon, protect children by
prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of schools, and add
stronger protections for farmworkers. 


HB 4109 includes a phase-out period of more than a year to give
farmers time to adjust to the many alternative options, just like
farmers in Hawaii and California (states which have already acted
upon the research showing just how dangerous this pesticide is). 
These are reasonable steps for Oregon to ensure response to the
long-standing warnings that there are no safe levels of exposure to
this extremely neurotoxic chemical.


A phase-out will not only protect children and farmworkers; it will
benefit pollinators and other wildlife also exposed to the toxic
pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote healthy
soils. 


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. 


Thank you for considering my testimony in strong support of the
measure. This is important to me and our community.


Sincerely,
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Hilary McDonald


Bend, Oregon








From: David Zupan
To: HHC Exhibits
Cc: Rep Salinas
Subject: Support for H.B. 4109 The Healthy Kids and Farmworkers Act
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 10:17:14 PM


﻿
Subject: Support for H.B. 4109 The Healthy Kids and Farmworkers Act


Dear Chair Salinas and members of the Committee on Health Care,


We are writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in Oregon, and ask that
you vote HB 4109 out of your committee with a “do pass” recommendation.


The science on chlorpyrifos is crystal clear: chlorpyrifos is known to harm kidsʻ brains. Chlorpyrifos is
linked to infertility, cancer, respiratory diseases, developmental disorders and more. Created as a chemical
weapon in WWII, this old chemistry is outdated and dangerous, as recognized by EPA in 2015-2016,
Hawaii, California, New York, and the European Union. The US EPA banned the use of chlorpyrifos in
homes twenty years ago! Unfortunately, the EPA’s plan to end the use of chlorpyrifos on food crops was
halted by former EPA Administrator Scott Pruitt in 2016.


In the face of federal inaction for nearly 20 years, Oregon needs to act urgently to protect human and
environmental health from this unsafe and unnecessary pesticide. HB 4109 will phase out the aerial
spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon, protect children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of
schools, and add stronger protections for farmworkers. HB 4109 includes a phase-out period of more than
a year to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative options, just like farmers in Hawaii and
California. These are reasonable steps for Oregon to take in response to the long-standing warnings that
there are no safe levels of exposure to this extremely neurotoxic chemical.


A phase-out will not only protect kids and farmworkers, it will benefit pollinators and other wildlife also
exposed to the toxic pesticide, and encourage safer alternatives that promote healthy soils.


It is my strong belief that chlorpyrifos has no place in Oregon. Thank you for considering my testimony in
strong support of the measure.


Signed,


David Zupan, Susan Curtin, 870 W. 23rd Ave, Eugene, OR 97405
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From: Herb Everett
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Support for H.B. 4109
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 7:46:22 AM


Subject: Support for H.B. 4109 The Healthy Kids and Farmworkers Act
Dear Chair Salinas and members of the Committee on Health Care,
I am writing to urge your strong support of HB 4109, phasing out chlorpyrifos in
Oregon, and ask that you vote HB 4109 out of your committee with a “do pass”
recommendation.
The science on chlorpyrifos is clear: chlorpyrifos is dangerous to children and also to
farmworkers. Chlorpyrifos is linked to infertility, cancer, respiratory diseases,
developmental disorders and more. 
HB 4109 will protect children by prohibiting chlorpyrifos use within 300 feet of
schools. It will also add stronger protections for farmworkers. I think we need to end
aerial spraying of chlorpyrifos in Oregon immediately. HB 4109 includes a phase-out
period of more than a year to give farmers time to adjust to the many alternative
options.
A phase-out of chlorpyrifos use will not only protect children and farmworkers; it will
benefit pollinators and other wildlife also exposed to the toxic pesticide, and
encourage safer alternatives that promote healthy soils.
Thank you for considering my testimony in strong support of the measure.


    Herb Everett
    2155 Monroe St.
            Eugene, OR 97405



mailto:perose@earthlink.net

mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov



